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Ms. Christine E. Long 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
April 28th, 2021 
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
Re: EB-2020-0290 Application by Ontario Power Generation Inc.  
For 2022-2026 Payment Amounts (the “Application”) 
Additional Interrogatory Responses 
 
Interrogatory Responses  
 
Further to OPG’s submissions on April 19th and April 26th, OPG is filing 6 additional 
interrogatory responses. OPG has submitted these document through the Regulatory 
Electronic Submissions System. These materials will also be made available on OPG’s 
website at www.opg.com.  
 
OPG has come across reporting issues in OPG’s 2K in the course of answering the remaining 
interrogatories.  Specifically, the issues relate to the breakdown of representation data into 
lower level details for historical years.  OPG is currently working to resolve these issues and 
intends to file the following, and only 5 remaining interrogatories, as soon as possible: 
 

• L-F4-03-Staff-275 
• L-F4-03-Society-018 
• L-F4-03-SEC-146 
• L-F4-03-AMPCO-171 
• L-F4-03-AMPCO-169 

 
Confidentiality 
 
Certain documents within the application contain confidential information.  Under separate 
cover, and in accordance with the Ontario Energy Board’s Rules of Practice and Procedure 
and Practice Direction on Confidential Filings, OPG requests confidential treatment of this 
information.  
 
Certain documents are marked as confidential but the redacted public versions filed with the 
interrogatory responses are not confidential.  

http://www.opg.com/


 
If you have any questions regarding this submission, please contact me at 416-592-2181.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Evelyn Wong 
 
 
CC:  
Aimee Collier (OPG) via e-mail 
Charles Keizer (Torys LLP) via e-mail 
Crawford Smith (Lax O’Sullivan Lisus Gottlieb LLP) via email 
 
 

 
 
 
 


